
November 2, 1995 

 

 

 

William J. Hughes, Jr., Esq. 

US Department of Justice 

Antitrust Division--TEA Section 

555 4th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20001 

 

Dear Mr. Hughes: 

 

Enclosed please find an information packet about the Assassination Records Review Board.  In 

addition, I have added your name to our mailing list so that you may be kept apprised of the Board’s 

activities. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 


